
PHILLIPS PACKING c0MPANY,INC. 

ALBANUS P HILLIPS 
PRESIDENT 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

CAMBRIDG-E,1'1D. 

May 3, 1940 

Thanks so much for the tear sheets from your newspaper 
carrying the story of Mr. Ickes' letter to you, and your 
reply. I feel you are to be congratulated on the position 
you are taking. 

With every good wish, 

Mr. Amon G. Carter 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Yours 7f J;;: 


